
We at Noah’s Ark, as well as the Noah’s Ark Board of Trustees share our 
community’s concerns about the coronavirus. We are in contact with Washoe County 
Health District and our Washoe County Social Services Licenser to determine the best 
course of action to protect our students and staff members. We will remain closed until 
further notice; keeping you updated each step of the way. 
 
 The safety and security of our students and staff have always been our highest 
priority, and we are dedicated to doing everything possible to protect them. Please do 
not hesitate to call us at 747-3775, emailing, or reaching out on Facebook if you have 
any questions or concerns. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Tiffany Crook 
Director 
 

 


